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Dear Mr. Allan,
In a recent meeting with Mr Edward R. Kelly, so I am informed; you made

a request for the status of two standardization efforts within IEC/SC
48B. I am pleased to give the following information for your use:

1.

The document to standardize trapezoidal shaped connectors with
contacts on .050 centrelines, rectangular pin contacts
[48B(Sec)199] is in preparation to be circulated as a
Committee Draft plus Vote (CDV). This document should be
circulated by 1 June 1992 and, hopefully published as an IEC
Standard during 1993.

The document to standardize trapezoidal shaped connectors with
contacts on .050 centrelines, ribbon contacts, is in prepar-
ation for voting as a New Work Item Proposal (NWIP); this
draft is being prepared by the Japanese National Committee and
should be circulated for vote by 1 September 1992.

If you have any questions on either of these documents, please do not

hesitate to call me.

Regards,

Secretary,

IEC/SC 48B

cc: E.R. Kelly
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